
 

 Notice No.: SN/2104-105  
 

16 April 2021 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Online Lessons from 26 April – 3 May 2021 
 
We write to inform you that lessons for students from Grade 1 to Grade 11 will be held online 
from Monday, 26 April to Monday, 3 May 2021 in place of face-to-face lessons. 
 
The school will serve as an examination venue for our students taking the Hong Kong Diploma of 
Secondary Education Examination on those days.  The shift to online lessons is a precautionary 
measure to safeguard all students’ health, especially our G12 brothers, so as to ensure their 
smooth participation of the HKDSE. 
 
Face-to-face lessons will resume on 4 May 2021. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
 Yours faithfully, 
 

    
 _________________ 
 R.K.Y. Cheng 
 Headmaster 


